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Submission: As a long time resident of Strathfield (64 years), I strongly object to the proposed Amalgamation of Strathfield 
Council with other neighboring councils. 
I am not convinced as to the financiel benefits of amalgamation, and fear that it will destroy the unique character of Strathfield.  
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